
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

23.3.2018 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

 

First of all I want to say a huge thank you to all the families who came to the learning circus on Tuesday! 

The children were excited and so proud to share everything with you.  

Over the term the children have been exploring capacity and volume with Mrs Gee. They have estimated 

and have begun to measure using millilitres.  
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The children had visitors this week from Year 4 to share their newspaper reports about the Egyptian jewels 

they found in the garden of the school!  

 

 

WOW DAY 

A letter has come home today explaining what it is all about.  

 

REMINDER: We are still celebrating reading five times a week. The children have received certificates this 

term for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or more times a 

week.  



 

Next Week 

Have a lovely Easter!!!!  

 

Dates for you Diary  

WOW Day – 10th April – Dress up 

Parents meeting about phonics screening after Easter – 12th April 2018 @ 9:00-9:30   

 


